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Dear Boys and Girls, and Parents and Carers of our August 2025 Primary 1 Classes, 

 

Mr Frame and I really enjoyed speaking to you all last week to confirm your enrolment for 

Primary 1 in August. We are delighted to welcome you all to our school and would like to take 

this opportunity to set out proposed dates for key transition activities planned, which are 

designed to support your child in their transition from Early Years education into Primary 

School. 

 

Please note that due to the level of intake we will need to split the group of children into two 

different sessions for the induction session on the 4th June, which means that some of the 

children will attend in the morning and some in the afternoon. We cannot confirm that time 

slot as yet, but will endeavour to do so by the end of April once we have information from 

SLC with regards any placing requests. 

 

Date Time Activity Who is involved? 

Tuesday 

20th May 

Session 1 - 

3.15 – 3.45 

pm 

Or 

Session 2 

3.45 - 4.15 

pm 

Drop in open afternoon session - school will be 

open for parents/carers (maximum of 2 adults per 

child) to have a walk around the school and the 

school outdoor areas with their child.  Choose 

session which best suits you, either session 1 

starting at 3.15 pm or session 2 starting at 3.45 

pm. Our August 2025 Primary 7 Buddies will be 

here to meet the new Primary 1s and show families 

around the school. No appointment required. 

Pupils & 

Parent/Carers 

Wednesday 

4th June 

TBC Induction Session – parents to drop off children at 

school gym hall.  The children will then participate 

in activities in the classroom with school staff and 

Primary 7 buddies. 

Pupils 

 

 

Wednesday  

4th June 

TBC Transition into Primary 1 Parents/Carers 

information talk in gym hall (maximum 2 

parents/carers per child). Here parents will get 

the chance to meet the school Senior Leadership  

Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
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Team and hear a short presentation about life at 

Bothwell. There will also be an opportunity to view 

and purchase school uniform. 

Wednesday 

18th June 

10.30-11.30 Teddy Bears Picnic – more information will be given 

on transition day. 

Pupils and one 

family member 

 

I hope that you have found this information helpful. We look forward to welcoming you on the  

20th May. Should you have any questions beforehand, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 Further information and the school handbook for January 2025 can also be found on the 

school website (http://bothwellps.schoolwebsite.scot/). 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Hogg 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


